
 
 
Online Photo and Video Consent letter 

 

As a school we continue to develop learning strategies and collaborations to help us deliver a high quality and 
modern curriculum.  A large part of this involves using online tools to support our pupils learning and to increase 
communication with parents and family at home. 

To aid with this we would like to extend our photo permissions.  You may remember at the very beginning of your 
time at Penpol you signed a form to allow us to use photos of your children on our school website, in local media 
and for our own records.  Today we are asking to extend this permission slightly to encompass using images and 
video in other online services too. 

These services would be carefully selected and vetted to ensure the benefit to learning is paramount (and in line 
with our Safeguarding policy).  At the moment we are hoping to set up Class Dojo, a school Twitter account and to 
connect with other classrooms globally though Skype.  We may also look to include other online services in the 
future to support learning and to promote the school. 

Therefore we are asking for permission to use photos and videos on external websites, as well as our own school 
website.  As with our current policy you can be assured that we will never use full names in conjunction with photos 
on public websites. 

We are really excited about the possibilities that digital learning and connecting with other classrooms around the 
world can offer and hope that you feel able to give consent to enable us to continue to expand and broaden our 
curriculum in this way.  

 

 

I give my consent for images and videos of my children to be shared on the internet, which may include promotion 
of the school, communication to parents, digital learning opportunities and online learning platforms. 

 

Name of Child: ___________________________  Class: ___________ 

 

Parent Signature: _________________________  Date:____________ 


